
 

 

 

 

Update: Completion and submission of staff-detail forms 
 

CET employees are directed to complete and submit the staff details forms, as distributed, and which 

must be handed to centre managers. Members are further advised that the CET will be conducting one-

day survey meetings per district from 4 February 2022 at venues to be confirmed soonest. The forms 

must be brought to the meeting venues by all centre managers as per the district dates. The form is 

attached for ease of reference. Members who are experiencing challenges can contact the Limpopo shop 

steward, Cde Peter Langa, on 063 646 7654 or Peterlanga307@gmail.com.   

 

Employees who are yet to join the PSA are encouraged to act promptly by joining the Union that has the 

interests and rights of members at the heart of its operations. Contact PSA Organising/Marketing Officers 

at Lawrence.muvango@psa.co.za and/or Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za, or send a WhatsApp 067 836 0551 

and they will assist you to join a Union of Choice.  
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